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Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope that you all had a lovely February half term holiday, as we enter March it is nice to see that the 

mornings are getting lighter and the evenings are staying lighter longer too.  We have signs of spring in our 

school grounds as one of our cherry blossom trees is in full bloom. 

 

Just a few updates: 

 

World Book Day: 

Thank you to everyone who took part in World Book Day today, you looked amazing!  It was very difficult to 

choose winners. 

 

World Book Day Book Voucher: 

Everyone in school is taking home a £1.00 book voucher; these can be exchanged for a £1.00 book or when 

buying another book it allows you save a £1.00 off the price. 

 

St Paul’s Peel School Kitchen: 

I am delighted to say that our kitchen again was awarded a Food Hygiene Rating of 5 by the Food Standards 

Agency. Congratulations and thank you to Tracy and all her incredible team, it is well deserved. 

 

New Parent Governor: 

I would like to announce that Miss Donna O’Neill is your new parent governor, representing all of you on our 

Governing Board. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy: 

There is still a vacancy for a second parent governor; elections will again be taking place in the next few weeks.  

Our Chair of Governors, Mrs Prince will be in school on Tuesday afternoon, if any parent/carer would like to find 

out more about the role. 

 

Water Bottles: 

Again, some pupils are coming into school with juice in water bottles which is not acceptable. Water bottles 

filled with plain water raise pupil alertness and focus which leads to better academic results. The Government 

School Fund Standards, clearly states ‘Water should be the default drink for every child. The more it is 

offered, the more readily they will accept it. Sugary or sweetened drinks often have no nutritional value, 

contribute to weight gain, and can cause tooth decay’. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 


